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SKY JETTY PROJECT, CONSTRUCTION 

82. Hon Barry House to the Minister for Housing representing the Minister for the Environment and 
Heritage 

(1) Will the Labor Government confirm the building of the ‘Sky Jetty’ at One Tree Bridge between 
Manjimup and Nannup, which was previously committed and financed by the Coalition Government as 
part of the RFA restructure package? 

(2) If yes, when will the project be built? 

(3) If not, why not? 

Hon TOM STEPHENS replied: 

(1) The previous Coalition Government's support for the 'sky jetty' was predicated on funding from the 
Commonwealth Government's contribution under the RFA. Subject to Commonwealth funding this 
Government has committed $1 m towards the cost of the project. 

(2) When Commonwealth funding is secured. 

(3) N/A. 
 


